CHESTER BICYCLE & PEDESTRIAN PLAN

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
WEDNESDAY — APRIL 27, 2016 — 6:00-8:00 pm

CHESTER TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL BUILDING — 1 PARKER ROAD

On Wednesday, April 27th, the Project Team will hold a public meeting at the Chester Township
Municipal Building. The purpose of this public meeting is to present plan elements and receive
public input on the recommendations. The meeting will be in an open house format allowing
visitors to review materials, ask questions, and voice their opinions with local team members and
representatives from NJDOT. Your participation and input are vital to a successful project!

Over the past 12 months, a group of Chester citizens formed the Bicycle & Pedestrian Planning
Committee, and worked together to develop a plan to improve cycling and walking conditions
throughout the community. We are really excited about the plan we put together, and think
you will be too. It creates a bicycle and pedestrian network that links parks, schools, and
neighborhoods with the center of town. The plan will improve safety and mobility of non-
motorized travel in our community, and serve as the basis for implementing future bicycle and
pedestrian projects in Chester.

To learn more, and to submit comments to the

Project Team, please visIT THE PROJECT WEBSITE... CheSte rStUdy-Com

This plan is being developed for the Borough of Chester and Chester
Township in Morris County, New Jersey. Local technical assistance is
provided by NJDOT (Office of Bicycle & Pedestrian Programs) with
consulting by Urban Engineers, Inc.




